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CASSERLY BRIDGE REOPENS TO TRAFFIC 
 
 

The County of Santa Cruz is pleased to announce the completion of the Casserly 
Road bridge replacement project, which restores normal traffic patterns to an 
important South County route.  
 
The bridge was damaged during winter storms, requiring emergency repairs. It 
has been closed to pedestrians, bicyclists and motorists since June 22.  
 
"This is great news for our residents and businesses," Supervisor Greg Caput said. 
"I'd like to thank the Department of Public Works and our crews for working 
diligently to deliver this project as quickly as possible and minimize the impact to 
the public, as well as those who live in the area for their extraordinary patience."  
 
For the latest information on Public Works projects, visit www.dpw.co.santa-
cruz.ca.us. 
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